

UO Student Recreation Center SRC Staff Meeting 3C – 11/18/11

Programming - Staff follow up meeting

Staff: Dennis Munroe UO PE and Recreation

Cindy FitzGerald PE and Rec Office Manager
Molly Kennedy Marketing and Communications

Sue Weiseke Accountant

Glenn Cashel Scheduling and Statistics

Dee Bowden Purchasing and Custodial Supervision
Peg Rees Associated Director – Physical Education

Bryan Haunert Facilities and Operations
Jonathon Johnston Facilities and Operations
Russ Schrantz Facilities Coordinator
Rodney Bloom Gerlinger OP Coordinator

Brent Harrison PE and Recreation Programming

Wendy Hajny Fitness Coordinator

Shawn Newton Intramural Sports Coordinator

Greg Smith Racquet Sports

Dave Rubino Team Sports, Running, Martial Arts

Jackie James Aguatics, Family and Youth

Jeff Fryer Pool Operator

Wilma Baker PE and Rec Acctg Ass't
Tiffany Lundy Asst Dir Membership Svs

Chantelle Russell Asst Dir for Fitness

Cindie Judy Asst Dir for Intramural Sports
Laurel Hanley PE and Rec Programs Coordinator

Darle Driscoll Maintenance/PE and Rec

Michael Strong Outdoor Pursuits Dir/ Sr. Instructor

Support Gene Mowery UO Planning

Emily Eng UO Planning

Design Carl Sherwood RSA Architect
Team Dave Guadagni RSA Architect

MEETING MINUTES

- Carl reviewed Agenda and gave overview of past 3 days of the Workshop. Discussed Schedule, Integrated Design Process, Priorities, Key Decisions to date, and the status of the Program Document and Budget that staff will get to review in their Focus Group follow-up meetings.
- 2. Reviewed Options 8, 9 and 10 that were generated as a result of the Workshop noting the attention paid to the future of Esslinger spaces in the planning, and the possible development of a west side courtyard that could influence the future replacement approach.

- 3. Group discussion/comments centered around the topics covered by the live notes (attached to this meeting summary)
- 4. The idea of an outdoor pool was discussed at length as a reaction to the direction from the User Group. Pros and cons of having an outdoor pool were discussed as well as which pool should be outdoors (if any were to be). It was suggested that if the staff felt strongly about the User Groups direction that it should be discussed in greater depth, and that and recommendations back to the User Group should come from a clear understanding of how the pools would be programmed/used including possible seasonal variations. The point was made that this program area is the single most costly portion of the design and construction and it needs to be right neither overbuilt nor under designed to meet the needs. This program discussion will be a task for the Aquatic Focus Group program review meeting.
- 5. The next review/report meeting will be on December 16th, time TBD.

End of Report

STAPP CREATE OUTDOOR SPACE WITH SCHEME # 9 POOL

· OUTDOOR POOL NOW COVERED LATTER?

SAND VOLLEYBALL C YELLOW ZONE?

· NEED TO PROGRAM AQUATICS

· QUIFT ZONES REQUIRED GROUP EX, YOGA ETC